Dedham Parish Council continues
to use ‘Zoom’ for its monthly meetings
on the first Monday of each month for
the time being. Please check our website
for full details.

We have completed a risk assessment
on our playground prior to re-opening
and hope that users will follow the rules
designed to keep everyone safe.
In common with many areas we are see-
ing a large increase in visitor numbers
which puts pressure on our limited
facilities.

We continue to work with partner
agencies to try to minimise disruption
for residents.

We are seeing an increasing number of
‘near miss’ traffic incidents along Long
Road East and West. There is a form on
our website for residents to log any inci-
dents. This will help with our attempts
to secure some form of traffic calming
along this long straight stretch of road.
The form can also be used to log issues
on any other road in the village.

Nicola Baker
Dedham Parish Council
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